
Students – 
Do I need to 
be vaccinated?

✓   I am enrolled in at least one face-to-face course.
✓   Part of one of my courses is face-to-face.
✓   I plan on using the library, but not often, maybe only once or twice. 
✓   I attend student club meetings on-campus.
✓   I have to go to the book store, but just once, to pick up my books. 
✓   I plan on using the computer labs, but not often, maybe only once or twice.  
✓   I plan on going to at least one event/activity on-campus.
✓   I am a student athlete.  

YES, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO BE VACCINATED BY SEPTEMBER 27TH 
OR THE COLLEGE WILL DISENROLL YOU FROM 

YOUR FACE-TO-FACE COURSE(S).

Note: If you have at least one shot in the vaccine series with the 
second shot scheduled for after September 27th you must apply 
for a medical accommodation or you will be disenrolled from 
your face-to-face course(s). 


